
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

27th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: 5 Elm Trip Natural History Museum  

 

As part of our Science Topic this term, 5 Elm will be visiting the Natural History Museum to experience 

‘Mission to Mars’ workshop on 10th July 2023. We will depart school promptly at 9:15am and will return 

by 3:30pm. We will be travelling by public transport. 

 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch. If not, the children are 

required to bring their own healthy packed lunch. Please provide a bottle of water for your child to take 

with them (no glass bottles, juice, fizzy drinks or food with nuts or sesame). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Emily Rohan 

5 Elm      

 

 


